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News to highlight from the

Virtual Town Hall Meeting

Development in 2020
Londonderry Village, Palmyra, PA -
Home #299 and #300 opened
The Green House Homes at Mirasol,
Loveland, CO - opening 3 new homes
The Cottages of Homewood, Mena, AR
- opening 9 cottages end of 2020
White Oak Cottages in Westwood, MA -
opening Spring 2021
Coming Soon:

The Villas at Centennial Hills, Las Vegas,
NV
Wyoming Life Resource Center, Lander,
WY - 10 homes
White Pine, TN - 3 homes

GHP statement on Racial Injustice in America
During the Town Hall meeting, Steve McAlilly, Board Chair of the Center for
Innovation, The Green House Project's umbrella organization read the
recently released GH statement on racial injustice in our country.

We at The Green House Project recognize that more than 400 years of policies and
regulations have led to cultural norms that adversely affect people of color in tragic and
incredibly hurtful ways. 
As an organization founded on the principles of equality, empowerment, and revolution,

we are acutely aware of the work that it takes to make real, lasting change. This is why we are committed to
making a difference not only through our words but also through our actions. 
We stand together with the black community, we fully support the Black Lives Matter movement, and we want
to do our part to help put an end to racism, discrimination, and violence against people of color.
 
Click here to read the entire statement

https://www.thegreenhouseproject.org/news/press-releases/ghp-statement-racial-injustice-america


ONE Week Left!
Have you taken the MERIT assessment this month? This is our once-a-year opportunity

to measure how the core values get lived out. And we want to know, how has COVID
impacted daily life in the Green House homes.

Your voice matters!
Tap the link below to add your voice and your insights

to YOUR Green House homes.
Click here for the survey

Education Updates:
We're Going Virtual! 2020 - 2021

TIME TO PLAN FOR YOUR GREEN
HOUSE EDUCATION!

Green House Educator
​Tuesdays: October 13 -November 10
9am - 12pm; 1 - 4:30pm ET
$2,950.00
Click here to register

Coaching Supervision January 2021
Thursday afternoons:
January 7 - February 11
1pm - 4:30pm ET
$2250.00

NEW: Guide Training - Spring 2021
A New Virtual Training Class for New Guides and Existing Guides

Interested in this new training? Please email:
mhopfnerthomas@thegreenhouseproject.org

Do You Like Positive
Press?
Did you know Green House has been in the
news more than 20 times in the last five months?
AND we are talking about prominent national,
international, and local outlets since COVID -
19.
We are so glad you are part of The Green House
Project and we can elevate the amazing work
you are doing!

During the Town Hall meeting Meg LaPorte,
Director of Communication for the Green House
Project discussed how you can use this press
coverage to promote your GH homes.

https://tinyurl.com/entermerit
https://greenhouseproject.wufoo.com/forms/m8lur4c1waqmmb/
mailto:mhopfnerthomas@thegreenhouseproject.org


Click here to learn more!

Recorded
Webinars You May
Have Missed!

Dealing with Trauma
and Grief

Preparing for a
Potential Second
Wave

Reopening
Considerations, Plans
& Processes

Most Recent Stories About Green House

Getting Old Needs a New Look

The Post-Pandemic Future: We will stop
warehousing older people in care homes

​
Green House Senior Director: If Nursing Homes

Can't Embrace Change Post-COVID, 'Shame on Us'

How a Nursing Home Developer Made Green Houses
Work: 'It's Not Hard to Pencil Out'

Upcoming Webinars
Join us for a new webinar series designed for skilled nursing,
assisted living, and small-house providers who want to transform
their communities into person-directed, relationship-rich living
environments.
This three-part series (on Sept. 16, Sept. 30, and Oct. 20) is
based on a soon-to-be-released Green House 2.0 Design Guide,
a timely resource that outlines key design elements essential to
GHP's Cultural Transformation process.

Register Here

COVID-19 ECHO
The fourth session of our August COVID-19 Best
Practices in Nursing Homes initiative is next week, on
Aug. 26 at 3:00 p.m. Eastern, with Jeffrey Farber, MD,
president and CEO of The New Jewish Home, and
George Everly, Jr., adjunct professor, Johns Hopkins
Bloomberg School of Public Health, internationally
known speaker, and award-winning author on
resiliency. 
Register Here

https://files.constantcontact.com/e3eea0f5101/1efcfc11-32c6-4cd9-954d-30cf74b60e19.pdf
https://www.thegreenhouseproject.org/events/covid-19-best-practices-ltc-initiative
https://www.thegreenhouseproject.org/events/covid-19-best-practices-ltc-initiative
https://www.thegreenhouseproject.org/events/covid-19-best-practices-ltc-initiative
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2020-08-20/the-search-for-a-safer-american-nursing-home?srnd=citylab
https://torontolife.com/city/the-post-pandemic-future-we-will-stop-warehousing-older-people-in-care-homes/
https://skillednursingnews.com/2020/08/green-house-senior-director-if-nursing-homes-cant-embrace-change-post-covid-shame-on-us/
https://skillednursingnews.com/2020/07/how-a-nursing-home-developer-made-green-houses-work-its-not-hard-to-pencil-out/
https://www.arkansasbusiness.com/article/130409/administrator-of-the-year-finalist-john-montgomery
https://www.thegreenhouseproject.org/events/webinars/green-house-20-design-cultural-transformation
https://www.thegreenhouseproject.org/events/covid-19-best-practices-ltc-initiative


Curious about COVID data in Green House
homes?

​Click here to see the latest information

What's Happening in Your Green
House Home?
Who doesn't enjoy a snow cone in the summer?

​When Phase II of reopening occurred in Kansas in
July...team members from SunPorch of Smith
County invited everyone to enjoy a snow cone!

Even Milo (lower right corner) got a piece of the
action!

Have you been searching for a way to connect?

​Get signed up in a LinkedUp group:
Monthly group phone calls to

Learn/Share/Network
Activity Directors - 4th Monday 3pm – 4pm ET

​Guides, Nurses & Educators – 4th Friday 12pm – 12:45pm ET

Sages – 3rd Tuesday 12pm – 1pm ET (every other month)
(Are a new Sage? Email: clucas@thegreenhouseproject.org)

To sign up email: dwiegand@thegreenhouseproject.org

The Green House Project
www.thegreenhouseproject.org  ​  ​  ​  ​

https://files.constantcontact.com/e3eea0f5101/e3873065-9261-41fd-b1ca-1e450edf3bb8.pdf
https://www.sunporchsmith.org/
mailto:clucas@thegreenhouseproject.org
mailto:dwiegand@thegreenhouseproject.org
https://www.thegreenhouseproject.org/
https://www.facebook.com/greenhousehomes
https://twitter.com/GreenHouse_Proj
https://www.instagram.com/the_green_house_project/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/the-green-house-project/

